
The Yaquina Bay Estuary Management Plan outlines what kind of development can
happen where and which areas are set aside for protection in the Bay. Local officials 
from Lincoln County and the cities of Newport and Toledo are working together 
with the Oregon Department of Land Conservation & Development to update 
the Estuary Management Plan to serve the communities around Yaquina Bay, for 
generations to come. 

We’re inviting community members to an Open House to learn more about the 
estuary from local experts as well as how the Plan is being updated. This will also be 
an opportunity for community members to share input on what features of the Bay 
are important to them.

The Yaquina Bay Estuary Management Plan Update is supported with funding to the Oregon Coastal Management Program from 
the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, Office for Coastal Management, under the Coastal Zone Management 
Act of 1972, as amended, administered by NOAA’s Office for Coastal Management.
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GET CONNECTED AND ENGAGED!

Visit www.yaquina-emp.org

DATE:  Wednesday, April 5, 2023

TIME: 4:00-7:00 PM

LOCATION: Newport Public Library
35 NW Nye Street, Newport, OR 97365

Light refreshments and snacks will be served. 

No registration is needed. Come by any time to pick 
up information or to talk with local experts about 
Yaquina Bay and the estuary management plan.

To learn more, contact:

Ethan Brown: ethan@willamettepartnership.org
Nicole Maness: maness@willamettepartnership.org
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